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February 8, 2024 

Dear Resident, 

This letter is to inform you that the City of Cleveland, Division of Water Pollution Control will 
undertake a project to provide an added level of protection against flooding in the Pelley 
Drive/Marcie Drive area in the City of Cleveland. The Pelley Drive/Marcie Drive Area Sewer 
Project is scheduled to commence the week of February 26, 2024. The project consists of 
replacing approximately 1,150 feet of sanitary sewer and approximately 200 feet of storm 
sewer within the following project limits (see map on back): 

 Panna Lane between Timothy Lane and Judie Drive
 Judie Drive between Panna Lane and Marcie Drive
 Marcie Drive between Judie Drive and Pelley Drive
 Pelley Drive between Marcie Drive and east cul-de-sac

The City of Cleveland has contracted with Fabrizi Trucking and Paving, Inc. to perform this 
work.  The City of Cleveland will work with the contractor and you to insure minimum 
inconvenience during the construction period. The contractor will install barricades within the 
limits of the construction area. The sewer excavation will take approximately 3 months to 
complete. The pavement will be restored in the trench area and the street will be resurfaced 
within the limits of work. We ask for your cooperation in observing all traffic regulations and 
following detour signs.   

The City of Cleveland will try its best to make this project a quick and safe one.  Should you 
have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Project Manager Cecilia Mazzei at 
(216) 664-3779. Thank you for your cooperation in this important sewer project.

Project updates available at www.clevelandwpc.com, Twitter, Facebook and Instagram (#CLE). 

Sincerely, 

_______________________________ 
Ramona Lowery-Ferrell, Commissioner 
Division of Water Pollution Control 

Cc:    Bonita G. Teeuwen, P.E., Chief Operating Officer, Mayor’s Office 
Martin J. Keane, Director, Public Utilities 
Danielle P. Graham, Executive Commissioner, Public Utilities 
Rebecca Maurer, Councilperson, Ward 12 
Ryan Lopez, Deputy Commissioner, Water Pollution Control 
Elie Ramy, P.E., Administrator of Engineering & Planning, Water Pollution Control 
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